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Environmentalists For Nuclear Energy - UK

www.zerocarbon2030.org


c/o S. J. Stretton, 

Gonville and Caius College, Cambridge, UK. 

Stephen[at]ecolo.org

10th July 2006

Dear Sir David,




I am writing representing the organisation ‘Environmentalists for Nuclear Energy’ (EFN) in the UK. We are an independent environmental, not-for-profit association with 8,000 members on five continents, supported by Prof James Lovelock.

The aims and objectives of EFN are as follows:

· Providing complete and straightforward information to the public on energy and the environment;

· Promoting the benefits of nuclear energy for a cleaner world; and

· Uniting people in favour of clean nuclear energy.

I joined EFN a year ago, and have been involved in the submission to the UK government energy review. The case for nuclear energy is simply that it produces much less carbon dioxide than fossil fuels and is the only low-emissions source at present capable of generating the quantities of energy required for the major industrial and industrialising countries of the north. My recent research has been considering the possibilities and constraints on a large-scale expansion in nuclear energy, particularly in the UK, China and the United States. Details of the talk recently given in Cambridge are included as part of the report. We shall be setting up a formal structure for the UK branch of EFN over the next month or so.

I am writing to ask if you might consider attending or providing support to the media launch of our campaign. We are asking the government to take immediate action towards a zero carbon economy, aiming at a reduction in emissions of 80%-90% by 2030. We have updated our website with some proposals of how to achieve this ambitious target, now at <www.zerocarbon2030.org>.

In addition, we also wondered if you might be interested in becoming part of the honorary scientific panel of EFN. With Professor Lovelock you would become our figurehead in the UK. I believe someone with your weight and influence in Britain and across the world could make a huge difference in encouraging moves towards a zero-carbon economy.

The executive summary of our report contains more information about proposed aims and objectives. After consultation, we propose to launch our campaign in September. 

Yours Sincerely,

Stephen Stretton

Environmentalists for Nuclear Energy (EFN) - UK

